COLD ASH VOLUNTEER GROUPS [CAVG]

(Constituted: - 9 August 2017)


www.coldash.org.uk/cold_ash/CA_Community_Partnership
FORMATION OF THE CAVG
It was agreed at the Cold Ash Community Partnership [CACP] AGM held on 24 May 2017, that the CACP would cease to exist by mid-September as it had achieved its objectives. The final CACP Committee meeting was held on 13 Sep 17 to formally dissolve the Partnership, reallocate funds and disperse any property and essential historical records.

However, the CACP AGM agreed that a new body – known as the Cold Ash Volunteer Groups (CAVG) – would be constituted with a bank account set up to hold monies for volunteer groups within the civil parish of Cold Ash. 
Volunteer Groups are ‘Parish volunteer organisations which do not have a constitution and whose members do not pay a membership fee’.  
Currently, there are three identified Parish Plan Action Groups remaining active, namely: - Communications (Bulletin and Welcome Pack) - Greening -  Heritage.
The Constitution of the CAVG was formally adopted at the last CACP meeting and Office Bearers appointed. A copy of the CAVG Constitution can be found on the Parish web site – as shown above.

If any volunteer groups – which meet the above criteria – wish to use the services of the CAVG please contact either of the Office Bearers – details shown below: -

CAVG Chairman



CAVG Treasurer

Richard Marshall



Fred Davison
E-mail    marshalr@btinternet.com
           E-mail    tfreddavison@outlook.com
Richard Marshall
Chairman CAVG
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